
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF AUDIT REPORT  

ST. CHARLES PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 

 

 

 In accordance with the Public Funds Statement Publication Act, 30 ILCS 15/0.01 et seq., 

as of September 12, 2018, an audit of the St. Charles Public Library District funds for the period 

July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018, prepared by Sikich Certified Public Accountants, is 

available for public inspection at the Reference Desk of the St. Charles Public Library, One S. 6th 

Avenue, St. Charles, IL 60174, during normal business hours which are Monday through 

Thursday, 9:00 am to 9:00 pm; Friday, 9:00 am to 8:00 pm; Saturday, 9:00 am to 5:00 pm; 

Sunday, noon to 5:00 pm. 

 

 

 

      /Karen S. DeVault/     

      Karen S. DeVault 

      Secretary, Board of Trustees 

      St. Charles Public Library District 

      Kane and DuPage Counties, Illinois 

 
 
 


